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    Thursday 18th January 2018
	Dear Parents,
We are having a ‘cook for books’ sale today at 2.45pm. Thank you to all the families who brought in cakes to support this event. The money raised from the cake sale will buy new books for ‘free readers’.

Important school dates:
Thursday 18th January – Foundation parents stay and play session (8.40-9.40am), Cook for Books (Cake sale in hall at 2.45pm)

Friday 26th January – Playful parents coffee morning at 9.00am, Non-school uniform day – Clothes bags please for FOS

Friday 2nd February – Valentines disco (6.30-8.30pm)

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Casey and Ronnie. Thank you for your help.  



           

Forest School
The Stockham Forest School team would like to thank the trustees of Betjeman Park for the kind donation of some large logs for KS1 to sit on and a load of wood chippings to protect the tree roots in the Forest School area. 

CLASS NEWS
 Year F  This week we have been looking at Jack and the Beanstalk. The children have 
              enjoyed writing out different parts of the story, planting their own beanstalks and 
              counting out some magic beans! 

  Year 1 In English we have been writing instructions to help pirates find some buried 
              treasure. In maths we have been finding 1/4 of a quantity of objects and making
              whole, half and quarter turns clockwise and anticlockwise. In science we have 
              learnt about the 5 senses and the parts of the body they are associated with.

 Year 2  In Year 2 this week we have been learning to multiply.  We have used counters,

              pictures and patterns to help us.  In D&T we have begun making models of The

              Great Fire of London.

 Year 3  This week in Year 3 we have been learning about the formal written method for 

              subtraction and how to participate in discussions.
 Year 4  This week Year 4 have been studying the Willow Pattern Story in English.  In maths 
              we have been focusing on learning our 6 times tables.  As part of our history topic
              we have been learning about the jobs people had during the Shang Dynasty.  In 
              P.E we played boccia this week as part of our work on Paralympic sports.  

Year 5  This week Year 5 have been learning to multiply and divide numbers by 10, 100 
              and 1000.  In topic we have started learning about Wantage!  We have been
              looking at where Wantage is in relation to the rest of the world!
 Year 6  This week Year 6 have been creating horrible history style dramas.  In history we
              have looked at Mayan inventions and in maths we have started looking at 
              measurement.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Riley for his amazing reading! He has tried really hard to learn the new sounds
             and has become a super star reader!!  Bella for her knowledge about growing
             plants. She was able to tell us that you need to plant the seed in soil and that it 
             needs water to grow! 

Year 1  Rafe and Dylan for great confidence and perseverance in swimming.

Year 2  Brandon for excellent multiplication work and for counting in 2’s so confidently.  

             Amelie for superb reading and for persevering with question answering in Guided 

             Reading.
Year 3  Faith for a brilliant attitude to learning in all lessons.  Ethan for excellent effort in 

             handwriting and maths.
Year 4  Ishani and Owen for both persevering with some tricky multiplication questions in 
             maths this week.
Year 5  Kyle and Lillie P for showing fantastic determination in maths, well done both of 
             you!
Year 6  Nathan and Leo for their incredible participation in the horrible history drama.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 4 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 4!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










